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January 1, 2020 

Dear Brian Wilson,  

The Para Los Niños Board of Directors is writing this letter in response to the displacement of 
tenants from the annex. We have appreciated the city’s partnership with PLN as we have grown 
and continue to serve Community in Burien. We thank you for your continued partnership as 
the city and tenants continue to find solutions as they relate to relocation of our offices.  

We present the City with the following collaborative requests if the annex is to ever be 
remodeled and/or torn down for redevelopment: 
  

• That Para Los Niños, and all other tenants in the annex as of December 2019, be notified 
immediately of any intent or conversations for remodeling and/or redevelopment. 

• That Para Los Niños, and all other tenants in the annex as of December 2019, be 
included in consultations, processes, and Community meetings regarding any remodel 
and/or redevelopment. 

• That Para Los Niños, and all other tenants in the annex as of December 2019, be given 
priority to return as tenants to a remodeled and/or redeveloped building. 

Thank you for your consideration and attention to this important conversation. We look 
forward to working with you all on this matter.  

In Partnership,  

Roxana Pardo Garcia         Bevin Taylor             Jasmine Sears 
Para Los Niños Board of Directors  

CC:  
Mayor, Jimmy Matta 
Councilmember, Krystal Marx  
Councilmember, Nancy Tosta 
Councilmember, Pedro Olguin  
Incoming Councilmember, Sofia Aragon 
Incoming Councilmember, Kevin Schilling 
Incoming Councilmember, Cydney Moore 

http://www.plnwa.org/
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Community Development Director, Susan McLain 
Recreation Manager, Casey Stanley  
Economic Development Manager, Chris Craig  
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